This is a message from Steel Valley High School. As you have probably heard by now the district is going to a synchronous remote learning model until October 5th. All High School students will be expected to follow their class schedule daily. Since the lessons will be live, students may need books and other materials. We are scheduling pick-up times in which students can come to the HS and pick up their class supplies and new iPads. We ask that you please bring your old iPad with you. The times will be as follows:
9th Grade- 9/08 @ 9:30am
10th Grade- 9/08 @ 11:00am
11th Grade- 9/08 @ 12:30pm
12th Grade- 9/08 @ 2:00pm

